TOWN OF MIDDLETOWN---TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP---APRIL 05, 2017
AGENDA 
  1) Meeting to order.

2) Next Week:  Amend/Approve Minutes of 03/01/2017-Monthly Workshop Meeting and 03/08/2017-Town Board Meeting.
3) Next Week:  Amend/Approve Supervisor’s Monthly Financial Report for 02/2017; Town

    Clerk’s Monthly Report for 02/2017; Tax Collector-Collection Summary-Batches 33 thru 48 for 02/2017; Building & Zoning Monthly Report for 02/2017 and Justice Court Monthly Report for 02/2017.
4) Captain James Small and Marc Calcano - Constabulary.

5) Paul Coste, NRE Permitting Manager - Mobilitie - Request for Permit in the Town’s Right-of-Way on Kissimmee Road.

6) Diane Galusha - Historical Society Update.

7) Next Week: Joyce St. George - Coalition of Addiction.

8) Next Week: Frank Canavan - Food Pantry Report.

9) Christopher Plante, Building Code Enforcer - Annual Report 2016 Building and Zoning Department.
      10) Hwy Supt John Biruk - Opening of Bids for Rental Construction Equipment with and
            without Operator.  Next Week: Consideration of Bids for Rental Construction Equipment
            with and without Operator; Consideration of Bids for the Purchase of Fuel, Materials &  

            Services and Authorization to Seek Bids for Salt Shed Roof. 
11) Town Hall Use Application - Booty Security LLC - 05/21/17.
12) Letter from Ernest Steiglehner, Chairman of Board of Assessment Review - Salary Increase.

13) Proposal from Craig Cherry for Lawn Maintenance and Window Cleaning for $2450.
14) FYI: Resignation Letter from Ingrid Van Der Leeden from the Board of Fairview Public Library effective March 9, 2017.
      15) Next Week:  Appointment of Paul Gregory to the Board of Assessment Review.

      16) OTHER _______________________________________________________________.
     17) Adjournment.
Prepared By:  Carl P. Davis, Supervisor                                                                  04/05/2017
                       and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk
                                                                    

  
Prepared By:  Patty Kelly, Town Clerk

07/05/2012


